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Important Dates
Book Orders Due: March 10th
Leprechaun Hunt: March 17th

No School Spring Break: March 19-26
No School Good Friday: April 2nd

Birthdays
Andrew’s Birthday: March 3rd

Weather and Clothing Reminder
With warmer weather approaching, we 

will be outside as much as possible!  
Please send your child in weather 

appropriate clothing and 
jackets/sweatshirts and closed toe 

shoes.  This is also a good time to check 
your child’s supply of extra clothes.  

Thank you!    


